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October 7, 2013 
 

 

 

 

 

Chair & Members 
Civic Works Committee 
 
 
Re:  Removal of Fluoride from London’s Drinking Water 
 
 
I respectfully request that fluoride be removed from London’s drinking water.   
 
There are no arguments against chemical-free drinking water!   
 
Respectfully, 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stephen Orser 
Councillor, Ward 4 
(519) 851-4968 
 
 


